
 

 
 
 

Date Posted: April 25, 2024 Until further notice 

CLUB ADVISORY 
No. 21-2024 

 

PAGASA advised the public to take the 

necessary precautionary measures in 

relation to the current heat wave we are 

experiencing. Please stay hydrated by 

drinking plenty of water and avoiding 

alcoholic or caffeinated beverages. Wear 

lightweight, breathable clothing. 
 

Individuals with health conditions, please 

consider afternoon tee times to avoid peak 

heat hours.  
 

Stay safe! 

 

Thank you. 

 

The Management 


